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Hello esteemed members of the senate of Oregon, 

On behalf of OSNPA, I, Bob Jhones would like to ask you to reject the amendment to this bill, 

and in fact, wish you to abolish this bill altogether. I have spent many hours, if not days, crunching the 

numbers, and I believe that by simply not paying people their wages, you could save the taxpayers up to 

$100, maybe even more! You may think this is a crazy radical idea, but not paying employees has been 

tried with great success all around the world, and I believe that the great state of Oregon should be the 

next place to try it out. This system has been shown to come with many advantages including reduced 

costs and improved moral. Once this bill is abolished, here at OSNPA we believe you should divert the 

money that would otherwise be spent on unpaid wages to purchasing a corn dog factory which we have 

predicted to be the next hot commodity (we predict corndog sales to increase 467% by 2025). I know all 

this sounds almost too good to be true, and you may be asking yourselves what the downsides are. Well, 

there are absolutely none as no one is negatively impacted by the actions suggested in this proposal. 

Given the amount of money you could get by abolishing this bill and the complete lack of drawbacks, I 

hope to see you all vote to reject this amendment, and later abolish this outdated, sightless bill. 

Thank you for your time,  

Bob Jhones  

OSNPA 


